Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal
Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Gilgandra Public School Netball

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child, , has been selected to represent Gilgandra Public School in
the PSSA knockout competition. We will host our first game on Friday 24™ May at 9.30am against
Mendooran Central School.

Students will need to wear appropriate footwear and bring a water bottle. Team members will be
supplied with a school netball uniform on the day however short tights are suggested to be worn
underneath.

If you require further information, please contact the school.

Michael Darcy Zoe Howard 7
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